
CAAP SUBCOMMITTEE 
PROPOSED 2022 ACTIONS

• Reach codes 

• Sub-committee of 2 members in place (add third member?)

• Development of yearly EV fair program 

• Partnership with Green Town Los Altos. Needs EC liaison

• Draft ordinance to phase out off-road fossil fuel engines

• Establish a subcommittee to work on GLB ban in 2022 (education, outreach, special programs) and explore 
expansion next year

• Task Force on methane gas user fee established with recommendation to Council by end of year

• To revisit in 2023

• New ordinance banning single-use plastics

• Subcommittee in place. Relaunch program with new sustainability coordinator

• Residential and commercial energy audits support tools set up 

• Needs further discussion at the CAAP subcommittee level. Exploring alternative options

• Energy efficiency audits of city buildings

• Positive response from City Manager. CAAP Subcommittee to further discuss with staff



CAAP SUBCOMMITTEE 
PROPOSED 2022 ACTIONS

• Establish policy to facilitate alternative work schedule or telecommuting options for city staff

• Policy established: hybrid system with up to 50% office work for most employees

• Zero waste policy for city facilities and city-sponsored events

• On hold until sustainability coordinator hired

• Integrate CAAP goals into city projects

• Requires Sustainability coordinator. Long term project.

• Ban use of non-organic pesticides and herbicides for city green spaces

• Will require new subcommittee to coordinate with staff and potentially bring in consultant

• Urban Forest Master Plan

• Will require new subcommittee (can also be in charge of ban on pesticides/herbicides)

• All year farmer’s market

• TBD between LAVA and staff (Sustainability coordinator to monitor progress with CAAP Sub or EC liaison)

• Set up stock of N95 masks to distribute to vulnerable populations

• Pushed into next year or later
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